
Conflict-of-interest statement: The authors report no conflicts of interest.  

 

Correspondence to: James Lowe, DVM, MS, DABVP, Clinical Instructor and 

Director, Integrated Food Animal Medicine Systems, Department of Veterinary 

Clinical Medicine, University of Illinois, 230 LAC, 1008 W. Hazelwood Dr, Urbana, 

IL 61802, United States. jlowe@illinois.edu  

Telephone: +1-217-3006398 

Fax: +1-217-3334628 


